News from SAC about PAC
Almost half of our North Carolina members that attended SAC made donations to PAC.  We had four of those members win items at the PAC table.  Our state raised $800.98.
With all eight states working together we raised $8175.35 for PAC.
I have recently learned that a few of our sustaining donors accounts are not up to date.  If you have noticed that yours is not correct, please contact me at YourNCPAC@gmail.com or at 336-656-0123.  Leave your name and number and I will get back to you ASAP.  Thank you! 
